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My name is Tristan Kimball and I'm a fourth year psychology student here at the University of 

Guelph. I'm also the recipient of the Sasha Leigh MacNeil Scholarship.  

I would like to start by thanking Marilyn Entwistle as well as the University of Guelph and the 

College of Social and Applied Human Sciences for this award. I've really enjoyed conducting 

research as an undergraduate student here at the university. So receiving an award for this 

research and my continued endeavors in my honours thesis this year means so much to me on 

a personal level.  

This year, I am also applying to graduate school in clinical psychology, and being able to do so 

knowing that I have less of a financial burden makes this award all the more impactful to me. 

And for that, I am truly thankful. I hope to continue to make Ms. Entwistle, my college, and my 

university proud in the future. Thank you very much. 


